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21 November 2024 

 

 

 

OSCE Ministerial conference - Maritime Exclusion Zone 

 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the OSCE 

Ministerial conference will be held between Wednesday 4th December 2024 and Friday 

6th December 2024. 

 

A Maritime Exclusion Zone will be established off St. Julian’s as shown in red on the 

attached chart. 

 

The Maritime Exclusion Zone will be in force from Tuesday 3rd December 2024 at 0600 

hours until Saturday 7th December 2024 at 0600 hours. 

 

As a consequence of this no vessel will be allowed to enter, navigate or moor in the area. 

Any vessel moored within the area is to be removed during the above-mentioned date 

and times, any vessel left moored within the area will be removed at the expense of the 

owner. 

 

The Armed Forces of Malta, Malta Police and TM Enforcement officers on board their 

vessels will be patrolling the area. 

 

Mariners are to comply with instructions and directions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 

16 by Valletta VTS and by any maritime enforcement assets in the area. 

 

Positions are in WGS 84 DATUM 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177          
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The UK Hydrographic Office makes the accompanying data 

Available to Malta Maritime Authority (Transport Malta) 

Under the terms and conditions of agreement HO 1427/020930/01. 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the UK Hydrographic Office has endeavoured to ensure 

That the material supplied is suitable for the purpose described, 

It accepts no liability (to the maximum extent permitted by law) 

For any damage or loss of any nature arising from its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


